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In light of new information, I would like to voice concern that -3 does not provide 

adequate protection to our communities.  This simply buys some time and will allow 

for headway to be made in expanding the poultry operation that is proposed.  

It is in the best interest of the farms, communities, and residents that the -1 is moved 

out of committee.  This is a far more reasonable and responsible move.   

Respectfully, 

Molly Perino 


